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Monday 12th June 2023  

  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

We wanted to get in touch with important details about our exciting end of year plans.   

Year 6 Leavers’ Show ‘The Lion King’: Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th July @ 7.00pm  
 

Rehearsals for the year 6 leavers’ performance are getting under way and we can’t wait to 

see the show come together! To ensure the audience can enjoy the performance 

comfortably, we will be allocating 2 audience places per performance for each year 6 

child (4 tickets in total). Tickets will be given to the children closer to the performance 

date.   
 

Please ensure your child/children return to school (the top floor hall) at 6.00pm for their 

evening performances.   

  

Film Night: Monday 17th July @ 6:00 – 8:00pm   

  

We are really excited about our film night! We will be transforming the middle floor hall into 

a cinema for the evening! Children will be invited to dress up in their pyjamas/onesies and 

bring their favourite home-comforts (cushions/sleeping-bags/teddies). We will also provide 

popcorn and pick ‘n’ mix for children to enjoy while they watch the film. Film TBC!   

  

Summer Ball: Tuesday 18th July @ 6:30 – 9:00 pm   

  

The summer ball is a really special evening for children to celebrate their time at Halstow, 

socialise with each other and make lasting memories. The evening will start 

with drinks/snacks/ice cream van reception followed by entertainment and dancing. A 

theme for the ball will be chosen by the ball committee and voted for by year 6 – a 

message will be sent out once this has been decided! While children are welcome to dress 

up, the theme is just a bit of fun, and there is no obligation at all – all attire welcome!  

  

Thank you for your ongoing support and we are really looking forward to the weeks ahead.  

  

Miss Stirling & Miss Franklin  
 


